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Upcoming Events          
 

 

 

October 
 

 

Thursday 17th & Friday 18th ~ Small Schools Mini School at Boomi Public School 
 

 

Thursday 24th October ~ Water Safety & Swimming Lessons commences 

Welcome to Term 4! 

 

Where has the year gone? As they say, ‘Time flies when you’re having fun!’ Our final 

term of the year is going to busy with the completion of units of work, attending Boomi 

Public School’s Mini Schools, water safety & swimming lessons, end of the year           

assembly and student reports sent home ~  just to name a few. 

 

Building Renovations 

During the holidays covers over the walkway to the front gate, the toilet block and   

between the office and Covered Open Learning Area (COLA) were installed. This new 

project now ensures that our staff and students do not get wet (when the ‘big rain’    

decides to arrive) while walking to these areas.  

 

 

 

16th October 2013 

Term 4 Week  2 
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School Excursion 

Last term, Tuesday 17th September to Thursday 19th September, Tulloona Public School 

travelled to Stanthorpe for an excursion. The students visited Wren’s Broccolini Farm, 

Law Dogs Australian~ A Dog Show With Bite, Sutton Juice Factory and the Stanthorpe 

Museum. They had a great time learning about how broccolini was planted, grown and 

harvested and the process of making apple juice. The Law Dogs Australia show was   

fascinating, as was discovering the history of Stanthorpe. 

The students are to be congratulated on their excellent behaviour  throughout the     

excursion. Mrs Faulkner and I are very proud of you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
In the Classroom ~ HSIE and CAPA 

This term we are studying Celebrations. As a part of this unit we require photos of your 

family's celebrations. For example baptisms, wedding or birthday photos. 

We will not only look at our celebrations in Australia but we will be looking at                

celebrations from around the world, eg Halloween and the Japanese Shichi-go-tan   

festivals. We will look at the different traditions, symbols and food that make up the         

different celebrations.  Mrs Ramsay 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School website 
 

Just a reminder that our newsletter, photos and events are uploaded onto our school 

website. You will find us at www.tulloona-p.schools.nsw.edu.au. Please tell your family 

and friends about our site. There is also a link in which you can share the site on          

Facebook. 

 

I am at school between 7.30 am and 3.30 - 4.00 pm and my office day is Wednesday. 

School commences at 9.00 and the breaks are 10.30 - 11.15 am and 1.30 - 2.00 pm. If 

you have any questions or need to discuss any matters please do not hesitate to     

contact me at the school on  02 67 547 160. 

 

Maree Conroy 


